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(Neb.)-Stuff The Bus To Help Area Schools

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 08/16/2013 08:48 AM

(Chadron)-The Third Annual Stuff the Bus will be taking place at Walmart in Chadron this weekend. It is being
held in conjunction with the annual School Supply Drive sponsored by KCSR/KBPY and Walmart.
 
The event will begin at 10 am at the Walmart parking lot on Saturday, and organizers are challenging people this
year to help stuff the bus so that every area school can receive school supplies for needy children. In years past,
generally two or three schools have been recipients of the school supplies collected.
 
Those wishing to donate school supplies that day need not purchase them at Walmart. And those who aren’t
sure what kind of supplies to purchase can make a monetary donation in exchange for a hot dog, chips and Coca
Cola product.  Money collected will be used to purchase supplies to be donated to schools.
 
Supplies can also be donated outside of the Stuff the Bus event. There are two locations that school supplies can
be dropped off: at the Walmart courtesy desk and the KCSR/KBPY studios at 226 Bordeaux during regular
business hours. If a school has a special request, they can email that to kcsr@chadrad.com, and that will be
passed along to listeners. Special requests will be posted at Chadrad.com and at walmart.
 
(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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